
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 VFW Breakfasts & Golf 
 

 

Four club C8 owners, Doug, Larry, Randy, and John went to the Spring Mountain Ron 
Fellows class in Pahrump NV with Sherry and Ruth. When done they returned to Las 
Vegas to enjoy dinners and shows. Larry and Doug did a helicopter ride through the 
Grand Canyon and buzzed the Vegas strip. The two couples rented a SUV and had 
a National Parks tour all the way to Denver.  In other club activities, Bird’s BBQ, the 
annual Bare Arms Corvette display, a visit to the Gilmore Car Museum in Michigan, a 
DnD to Wagner’s Village Inn in Oldenburg, a tasty visit to Stream Cliff Farms. On the 
first Monday of August club members were having dinner with other members but in 
different locations. Four couples headed to Bowling Green to the Montana Grill, lead
by Randy & Sherry, along with Tom & Nancy, Charlie & Eileen, and John & Ruth in their 
C8 with the new engine. The other group headed to Texas Roadhouse in Carmel. Mid-
August was Greg and Donna’s Deck Party which everyone enjoyed. Next up a drive 
to the Angry Donkey, followed by the Hensley’s Summer pitch-in Party.  The annual
birthday drive route to Hard Truth Distillery was lots of fun, and The Tipton Pork Festival
left everyone a little stuffed.  Even a lite sprinkle couldn’t dampen the Inbody’s Deck 
Party and what a party it was.  As usual, Charlie opened his Turn 2 IMS suite for the 
IMSA series racing. Randy and Sherry led an all C8 trip to Number 9 Grill in Cambridge 
City, and the final highlight for third quarter was the trip to Traverse City for several 
days of wine tasting, fine dining and beautiful scenery.  It will be hard to top all of 
these events in the fourth quarter…. but I know this club will try. 

Lots of Summer Club Activities 
 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2023, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 

 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

The bi-weekly Saturday VFW club breakfasts 
continue to be a great fun get together for 
both the men and women, their new deck is 
completed. Real golf is coming to it’s 
seasonal end and TopGolf may return as cold 
weather takes over; we’ll see. 
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